
 

Major points from the Committee Meeting 7th November 2020 

 

 
Membership Drive: A detailed plan was presented. The website is being upgraded. A FB ad 
is in creation. Agreed to invest $500 in analytics to inform on the performance of FB and our 
website throughout the campaign. 
 
Piste Improvement: The recommended piste topping was approved. Working bee 
scheduled for 13th November. 
 
Noticeboards: Agreed to purchase a simple whiteboard to flag upcoming activities. Also 
agreed to invest the $1,000 just received as a ‘Covid Grant’ to purchase a large TV screen to 
promote the Club’s activities and facilitate running of games. 
 
 
 


